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Casual Connect 

Date: 05/02/2020 

Soch club, Faculty of Arts organized a fun get together titled, 'Casual Connect' on 5th February 

2020. It was a fun-filled event with outdoor activities exclusively for the students of BA. 

The event kicked off with the inter-class Cricket tournament at the football ground. Musical 

chair, lemon and spoon race, and treasure hunt witnessed students' ardent participation. The 

event was coordinated by the heads of Soch club. Lemon and spoon race was conducted in two 

rounds. Around 5 teams of 6 members each participated in treasure hunt. The second-year 

students won the cricket tournament. "It helped us improve our relationship with our fellow 

mates. All of us enjoyed the event.", says Krishna(BA1).  
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Mann ki baat 

13th February 2020 

Soch, the BA club organized an open mic event ‘Mann Ki Baat' on 13th February 2020. The 

event was a platform for talents like slam poetry, stand up comedy, story telling and shayari. The 

event witnessed participation from various departments of the college. Judges for the event were 

Ms. Annie, Department of Languages and Mr. Sanjeev Rao, Department of Commerce. Khudrat 

from BTGC 3rd year is the winner. The runner up is Rajpurohit Ankit Singh from BA 3rd year 

and Sandhya Kumari from BTGC 2nd year secured the 3rd position. 
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Visit to Shadnagar - Gram Sabha 

The soch club of Faculty of BA organised a trip to an interior village in shadnagar, Rangareddy 

district on 7th september 2019. The BA students, accompanied by their lecturers visited 

peerlaguda village in shadnagar and witnessed the ‘Gram sabha' meeting of the villagers. Mr. 

Mohd. Mobeen the sarpanch of the village, addressed the villagers and enquired about their 

problems and came up with remedies to rectify them. As a part of it, the students also conducted 

an outreach programme where the children of the local school were taught how to work the 

camera and were awarded on their performance. Also, a small skit about the importance of 'small 

savings' “was also performed by the students for the villagers. Overall, the trip was a grand 

success helped the students to uncover a new dimension of the society. 
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